
 

          

 

Monday 12th September 2022  

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians,  

Each week the phonics home links will be available on the school’s website for any children accessing Read Write 

Inc Phonics. These links are the sounds we are learning each week and will be updated every Monday morning.  

These home links are located on the ‘Pupils’ tab under ‘Phonics Home Links’. The colour coded documents are 

matched to the colour of the book your child is reading and associated sounds. For example, if your child is reading 

green books, please use the green group document.  

 

Thank you for your continued support,  

Mrs Halsall (phonics Lead) & Miss Duncan (Academic Mentor)  

 

 


